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Further to your information request FOI/EIR 23/24-218, please find your question and our response 
below. 
 

Request:  
Between 1 September 2013 and 1 September 2023, which public buildings within the local authority has 
the council previously been made aware may contain reinforced autoclaved aerated concrete (RAAC), 
and on what date were concerns first raised? 

Can you provide a list of these buildings and their current use (i.e. town hall/primary school/public library), 

in both a written email and spreadsheet format (ideally .xlsx) where possible?  

a) In which of these buildings have further investigations into RAAC been carried out? 

b) Which of these buildings are still deemed potentially unsafe? 
 

Response:  
East Cambridgeshire District Council has not been made aware that any public buildings within the local 
authority may contain reinforced RAAC. 
 
 
This concludes your request FOI/EIR 23/24-218. 
 
If information has been refused please treat this as a Refusal Notice for the purposes of the Act.  
 
If you disagree with our decision or are otherwise unhappy with how we have dealt with your request in 
the first instance you may approach foi@eastcambs.gov.uk and request a review. A request for review 
must be made in no more than 40 working days from the date of this email. 
 
Should you remain dissatisfied with the outcome you have a right under s50 of the Freedom of 
Information Act to appeal against the decision by contacting the Information Commissioner, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow SK9 5AF. 


